



Dear Parents/Carers,

KS3 Residential - Osmington Bay - March 2023

We are delighted to share that we have made a provisional booking for children in KS3 (Y7 & 8) next year to take part in a multi-activity residential trip to Osmington Bay between Monday 27th and Wednesday 29th March 2023.

This will be a 2-night, 3-day activity-packed visit, involving a wide variety of outdoor challenges and tasks, ranging from raft-building and canoeing across the lake to having a go on the zip-wire or the giant trapeze.

The cost of the visit, including food, transport, accommodation, all the day-time activity sessions with the qualified instructors, as well as the evening entertainment with a disco and a camp-fire will be £300. This amount can be paid over 6 monthly instalments of £50 between September 2022 and February 2023, although the first of these will be an initial deposit to secure the places with PGL due by Friday 9th September 2022.

In order for us to confirm our booking, please could all parents/carers complete the reply slip overleaf, to enable us to know that we have sufficient numbers for the trip to proceed as planned.

Kind regards,

Mrs Watkins







https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/centres/osmington-bay

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY FRIDAY 15 th JULY IF YOU WISH YOUR CHILD TO PARTICIPATE IN THE RESIDENTIAL TRIP.
KS3 Residential Visit to Osmington Bay - Monday 27th and Wednesday 29th March 2023
Child's Name Current Registration Group
I wish for my child to take part in the residential visit to Osmington Bay
Signed Parent/Carer Date